
WALKER Cheryl 

From: WALKER Cheryl 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, August 05, 2013 3:40 PM 
'carla.butler@centurylink.com' 

Subject: FW: Docket Number ARB 513--Undeliverable Email Notice 

Hi, Carla. I received an undeliverable notice for Ms. Simoneau's email address, see below. Please obtain a good email 

address for Ms. Simoneau and file a corrected checklist afyour earliest convenience. 

Thank you. 

Cheryl Walker 

Administrative Specialist 2 

Administrative Hearings Division 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

(503) 378-2849 

Cheryi.Walker@state.or.us 

The PUC is moving to 3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE, Salem Oregon 97302 in August. We will move the first two 

weekends in August. We will be open for business at our new location beginning August 12, 2013. Our phone 

numbers will stay the same. 

From: System Administrator 
Sent: Monday, August 05, 2013 3:36 PM 
To: WALKER Cheryl 
Subject: Undeliverable: Docket Number ARB 513--Notice of Filing-

-Oregon PUC 

Your message did not reach some or all of the intended recipients. 

Subject: Docket Number ARB 513--Notice of Filing--Oregon PUC 
Sent: 8/5/2013 3:36 PM 

The following recipient(s) cannot be reached: 

csimoneau@zayo.com on 8/5/2013 3:36 PM 
The e-mail account does not exist at the organization this message was sent to. 

Check the e-mail address, or contact the recipient directly to find out the correct address. 
< mail4.state.or.us #5.1.1 SMTP; 550-5.1.1 The email account that you tried to 

reach does not exist. Please try> 
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